
 
 
 
 

March 22, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
I want to wish a Ramadan Mubarak to all observing in Kentucky’s 3rd district and worldwide! I 
hope you find this Ramadan to be a joyous and peaceful time of spiritual renewal, spent with 
family, friends, and loved ones. 
 
In recent years, we have seen just how important it is to come together and help out our 
neighbors whenever possible. I am so proud of Islamic Relief USA’s tireless work to do exactly 
that. IRUSA has made incredible strides to ensure our communities have the support they need to 
address issues like food insecurity, healthcare access, financial assistance and refugee support 
services. 
 
It is an honor and a privilege to represent Louisville’s Muslim American community in Congress 
and I look forward to continued partnership to improve the lives of all Louisvillians. Ramadan 
Kareem! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Morgan McGarvey 
Member of Congress 


